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Oregon's vote by mail system works. The current system is convenient, safe, and 

offers all registered voters in our state a level playing field when electing officials and 

weighing in on laws, taxes, etc. A change in the Oregon voting rules is not needed, 

nor wanted by the majority of voters. Requiring in person voting would be a huge 

burden on Oregon voters and could result in fewer people participating in our 

elections. Please vote against this SB210 and support the free and fair election 

system we already have here. Thank you. 


